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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Safeguarding Update 

Parents or carers who come to collect your children during the school day must please wait at the school office and a member of 
staff will call down to the classroom or fetch your child for you. If you are in a hurry then please call ahead so that your child is 

ready for you.  Parents should not be entering the playground or classrooms during the school day. Many thanks for your help with 
this.  

Black History Month 

This week we welcomed PC Shazia Akther and colleagues in school where they read the book, 'My First Heroes of Black History' to 

our children. Marcia will be writing to you before the end of the week with details of our Black History projects which we would like the chil-
dren to complete over half term. There will be a gallery of the projects in school on Friday 8th November 2024. We hope everyone will be able to 
attend.  

Parents’ Evenings 

These meetings will be on Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th November. Meetings are 10 minutes for each child and we do expect all parents and 
carers to attend. Pam will send the booking details to you shortly.  

Nicky, our wonderful Chef, will be sharing a tasting selection of food for parents and carers to taste test in the hall on both evenings.  

Come Dine With Your Child/ren 

As in previous years, we are offering parents and carers the chance to come to sample lunch with your child/ren in our lunch hall. You must book 
a lunch by emailing the school office: admin@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk. One adult per child may have lunch and the adult lunches must be 
paid for. The dates are as follows: 

Monday 11th November — Oak Class 

Tuesday 12th November — Acorns Class 

Wednesday 13th November — Ash Class 

Thursday 14th November — Willow Class 

Monday 18th November — Cedar Class 

Tuesday 19th November — Sycamore Class 

Wednesday 20th November — Chestnut Class 

Thursday 21st November — Beech Class. 

There are 10 places available, first come, first served and parents and carers should leave once you have enjoyed your lunch. We 
will repeat the event later in the year so if you miss out this time then we will contact you for the second event. Thank you for your 

understanding.  

And finally… 

Congratulations to Joe, our Cedar Class teacher, who is marrying his fiancé, Nicole on Saturday 26th October. We all hope they 

will have a wonderful married life together. Mazel Tov Joe and Nicole! 

Half Term 

School finishes at the normal time this Friday, 25th October. We will be closed for one week, reopening for children at 8am on 
Monday 4th November.  

Best wishes, 
James Humphries - Headteacher 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fed up with losing yet another sweatshirt?  
Want to support the school and help out the office staff in dealing with the mountains of lost property 
that accumulate every term?  
 
Put in an order for Stikins clothes labels and raise funds before school next half term.  
 
Order online at [www.stikins.co.uk](http://www.stikins.co.uk/?
fbclid=IwAR24w3RnqV9k6KcaAEVx_e-WlPjrDOqVaG3hW4nFjLBpFjcmB6rA-128bq8) using our 
school number: 10883 

 

SCHOOL MEALS 
 

THE LOCAL AUTHORITY HAVE INCREASED THE COST OF SCHOOL 
MEALS WHICH IS PAYABLE BY THE NURSERY ONLY.   

 
THE COST IS NOW £2.90 PER DAY WHICH IS £14.50 PER WEEK.  THIS 

WILL TAKE EFFECT AFTER THE HALF TERM. 

 
MANY THANKS.  

 
PAM AND SARAH. 
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